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Dear Parents,

This morning, Lagway Elementary administrators were notified that a student had an airsoft gun at school. The item had an orange tip,
indicating it was a toy. It was not loaded and was immediately confiscated. The students were never in any danger. However, we take
these reports very seriously and move quickly to keep our students safe.

Please remind your children that anything resembling a weapon is prohibited at school.

Thank you,

Mrs. Wilder
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